
From: Grace Ockwell
To: Georgina.O"Reilly@parliament.govt.nz
Cc: Laura McElhone; Sandy Graham; Kristy Rusher
Subject: LGOIMA request - Correspondence between DCC, Henry and Williams
Date: Friday, 18 September 2015 04:41:52 p.m.
Attachments: Curran, Clare LGOIMA request Correspondence between DCC, Henry and Williams.pdf

image001.png
image002.jpg
image003.jpg
image004.jpg

Dear Clare,
 
Thank you for your email dated 21 August 2015 requesting all correspondence from
 June to August 2015 between Bruce Henry, Trevor Williams and the Dunedin City
 Council.
 
Your request has been considered under the provisions of LGOIMA and the information
 requested is attached.
 
Please note that the questions raised by Mr Henry and Mr Williams are comprehensively
 addressed in a report scheduled to be presented in public at the next meeting of the
 Infrastructure Service Committee on 13 October 2015.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer
Civic and Legal
 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
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